
 
Pinecrest Elementary  School 

Car Rider – Arrival Procedures 

 
 
 
All car riders will be dropped off at the front of the main office 

building.  These procedures should be followed between 

7:10 - 7:40 am.  

 

From Lithia Pinecrest Road you will enter the paved road, to 

the west of the tennis courts. Continue towards the football 

field then turn left and continue back toward the school. Please 

DO NOT leave large gaps between you and the car ahead of 

you  

 

Enter the back gate at the south end of the main building 

parking lot. Cars should then continue in a single line and stop 

in front of the school office. For everyone’s safety you must 

NOT attempt to pass another car at any point in this line. Do 

not drop off your child before 7:10 a.m. or if there is NOT an 

adult present.  Parents of Head Start and VPK students must 

park and escort their child to the designated spot to sign them 

in each day. 

 

Please note any child not in their classroom by 7:40 a.m. is 

tardy and must be signed in tardy in the office by the adult 

bringing them to school.  

 

Keeping your child safe is important to all of us, therefore it is 

important for everyone to follow these safety rules. We 

appreciate your cooperation!   
 

 

  


